
 

IMPORTANT!       NEW THIS YEAR ~ 

1) Please make sure you ACCURATELY measure & submit the HEIGHT & LENGTH of your 

entire PARADE UNIT.  This is crucial going forward…We need to make sure you CAN or 

CANNOT fit under the bridge as well as fit in the allotted staked out space for your unit.  

2) Fire Departments – please let us know if you are participating and provide # of units 

and exact dimensions of units. 3) Please provide us with an ACCURATE EMAIL ADDRESS 

(that is monitored often) and a MAILING ADDRESS.  We plan on MAILING & EMAILING 

out your PARADE UNIT NUMBER. Please WATCH FOR IT & BRING IT ALONG when 

checking in at the gate/entrance upon arrival. 4) Please have the person checking in at 

the gate “KNOW the EXACT NAME OF THEIR UNIT that was submitted on the 

Registration Form.   Please return Registration by June 14th. We need to be notified of 

any parade unit changes prior to June 18th.   Thank you all!  😊 Following these few new 

practices should help with the overall flow of check in.  All “smiles” 😊 to that idea!   

 
 


